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March 10, 2019 - Boeing is deeply saddened to learn of the passing of the passengers and crew on Ethiopian
Airlines Flight 302, a 737 MAX 8 airplane. We extend our heartfelt sympathies to the families and loved ones of
the passengers and crew on board and stand ready to support the Ethiopian Airlines team. A Boeing technical
team will be travelling to the crash site to provide technical assistance under the direction of the Ethiopia
Accident Investigation Bureau and U.S. National Transportation Safety Board.




